
Township of Ocean Parks & Tennis Courts Open as of May 1, 2020 

Joe Palaia Park will be open as of 10:00 am Friday, 5/1 

Enjoy the parks responsibly and safely.                                                                                      
Practice social distancing and wear a mask. 

 

What you should know:  

 Practice social distancing and wear a mask 
 No gatherings in the parks 
 Please follow the directional arrows on the  Joe Palaia Park trails 
 Bicycles are allowed on JPP trails – please yield to walkers and runners 
 Disc Golf course in Joe Palaia Park is closed 
 All park restrooms are closed 
 All Playgrounds are closed 
 Ballfields are closed; no group activities permitted (softball, soccer, etc.) 
 Basketball courts are closed 
 Tennis courts at Oakhurst Fireman’s Memorial Park, Dave Dahrouge Park, Wayside 

Park and the Community Pool are open for play as of May 1. No gatherings at the 
courts. No court reservations necessary/accepted until further notice. Evening play is 
available on courts at the Community Pool until 10:00 pm.  Lights are automated and 
will turn off promptly at 10:00 pm  

 Police will be making frequent patrols thru the parks and will be enforcing social 
distancing 

 

ENJOY OUR PARKS  
 

PLEASE WEAR A FACE MASK 


